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Biochemia Medica indexed in PubMed Central (PMC)

Ana-Maria Simundic

Editor-in-chief, Biochemia Medica, Zagreb, Croatia

As announced in the last journal issue (1), with 
great pleasure we wish to inform you that Bio-
chemia Medica has just been accepted for indexing 
in PubMed Central (PMC) journal database (http://
www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/). All articles starting 
from 2012;22(3) are now available as free PMC arti-
cles and can be accessed directly at PMC. Free full 
PMC articles can also be accessed through link 
from PubMed.

The first ever Croatian journal accepted for index-
ing in PubMed Central was Croatian Medical Jour-
nal. Biochemia Medica is the second journal from 
Croatia that appears in PMC. It is a dream for many 
society journal editors. This is certainly an impor-
tant milestone in our pursuit to join the competi-
tive world of the mainstream science biomedical 
journals. We hope that through PMC, our journal 

will become more visible and accessible to much 
wider research community.

PMC is a free full-text archive of biomedical and 
life sciences journal literature at the U.S. National 
Institutes of Health’s National Library of Medicine 
(NIH/NLM). Currently, almost 3 million articles are 
archived in PMC, provided by more than 4,000 
Journals. We are proud to be one of them! Such 
recognition is a result of a hard work of our edito-
rial team who is determined to maintain and con-
tinuously improve the journal quality, by adhering 
to highest quality standards (2).

Editors at Biochemia Medica wish to thank to all our 
authors and reviewers for their continuous contri-
bution to the success of our journal. We also wish 
to thank to our readers for their valuable feed-
back.
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